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WORLD KARATE FEDERATION 

           THE PRESIDENT 

To:  

Mr. Bharat Sharma 

President 

Karate India Organisation 

 

 

Madrid, on 13th May 2024 

 

 

Dear Mr. Sharma, 

 

 

Let me hereby send you my sincere congratulations for your recent election as 

President of the World Karate Federation (WKF) affiliated Karate India Organization 

(KIO) for the term of 2024-2028. 

 

At the WKF, we have duly received the report and results of the said election, or the 

Governing Body members of KIO held on 08.05.2024 at Dehradun, Uttarakhand. 

Consequently, it is my pleasure to acknowledge and recognize the leadership of KIO 

under yourself as its newly elected President, General Secretary Mr. Sanjeev Kumar 

Jangra and Treasurer Mr. Mutum Bankim Singh.  

 

The WKF wishes to convey its continued support, cooperation and best endeavours 

to KIO, the affiliated NF member for Karate in India. 

 

 

With best regards, 

 

 

 

 

Antonio Espinós 

WKF President 
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